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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 16th March 2018 

















Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








            Class Attendance


Reception 	-	95.9%


Year 1		-	92.3%


Year 2		-	93.8%


Year 3		-	96.3%


Year 4		-	97.3%


Year 5		-	95.0%


Year 6		-	98.5%








Readers of the Week








Rec		Jeremiah


Y1		Nicardo


Y2		Ameera


Y3		Ara


Y4		Adam


Y5		Sara


Y6		Daniels








Awards





(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Golden Tickets


Lank		Yr 2	Considerate


Hadassa	Yr 3	Self-controlled


Sara 		Yr 6	Perseverance 


Andreja	Yr 6	Patient














Merit Awards


Rec	Kylah & Mikaeel	Yr 4	Kassim & Forry


Yr 1	Myesha & Yad		Yr 5	Sorosh & Godfred


Yr 2	Ahmed & Aishah	Yr 6	Rihards & David


Yr 3	Geanina & Ianis
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Important Dates 2018








Easter Holiday


All pupils break up Thursday 29th March – Friday 13th April


All pupils return to school Monday 16th April 2018.





May Bank Holiday 


Monday 7th May – School is closed                                 to all pupils.





May Half Term


Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June


All pupils return to school Monday 4th June 2018.











We would like to say a big well done to our school choir this week for performing in assembly, the singing was great. Also well done to all those children using their Makaton skills.





We would like to say a big thank you to all those children, parents and families who helped us fundraise and support the school this week.


We have managed to raise £70 for sign to sing and £39.40 for Oasis Global.


A big well done and thank you to all involved.





 











Jumble Sale Fundraising





Well Done to Choir





Today we say goodbye to Mrs Bibi who will be leaving us.  She will be going on to be a full time teacher.  We wish her every success for the future and thank her for all her work with our children.








Goodbye to Mrs Bibi





Foundry School 
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All of next week to help support Sport Relief Mr Cross will be doing mini sport competitions for each class. Each winner will be announced in assembly on Friday where they will receive a prize.


We will be finishing off the week with a non-uniform day giving all the children and staff a chance to wear their favourite sports wear. 


All donations are welcome towards the sport relief charity.











Oasis India Visit





We were really pleased to welcome Mathew Nathaniel at the academy yesterday.  Mathew works for Oasis India.  The children enjoyed learning about India and the Oasis projects that Mathew runs.
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Congratulations to our footballers who showed real teamwork and determination this week in their match.  Great playing!








Football Fixtures














                                            

